
Thank you for consulting ECC HEB regarding this application. Given the 
small size of the 
 
proposed extension it is unlikely there will be any significant 
archaeological impact 
 
and I therefore have no recommendation to make. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Pat Connell 
 
ECC Historic Environment Branch 
 
01245 437634 
 
NOW BOOKING:  2008 ESSEX CONFERENCE 
"The Historic Environment of Essex: from earliest humans to the 20th 
century" 
19th - 21st September 2008 
Email Contact: Con2008HE@essexcc.gov.uk 
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This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the 
recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged 
information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other 
person unless express permission is given. If you are not a named 
recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from your 
system. It is the recipient's responsibility to ensure that appropriate 
measures are in place to check for software viruses. 
 
 


